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Quakertown, Pennsylvania — The Post Acute Wound & Skin Integrity Council (PAWSIC), a
501(c)(6) non-profit organization committed to advancing a patient-centered, team-based approach
in post-acute care, is proud to announce that it has officially become a member of the Alliance of
Wound Care Stakeholders. This partnership allows PAWSIC to collaborate with key stakeholders in
wound care and provide a stronger voice on issues specific to wound and skin care in the post-acute
care space.

Through this membership, PAWSIC will have the opportunity to engage with other professionals and
organizations who share our vision and mission, expanding our ability to support and advocate for
the integration of evidence-based skin and wound prevention and management practices. The
Alliance serves as a platform for collaboration on initiatives that improve the quality of care for
patients with wounds, while addressing regulatory and policy issues affecting clinicians and patients
alike.

“This partnership with the Alliance of Wound Care Stakeholders enables PAWSIC to engage in
meaningful dialogue and collaboration with other key players in the wound care space,” said
Jeanine Maguire, PhD, MPT, CWS, President of PAWSIC. “It strengthens our ability to advocate
for the needs of wound care professionals in the post-acute setting and ensure that our collective
voice is heard on policies that impact the care of patients with wounds.”

As a member of the Alliance, PAWSIC will work alongside other leaders in wound care to advocate
for policies that support access to quality wound care products and services. This membership
aligns PAWSIC with a network of organizations dedicated to advancing wound care practices,
offering new opportunities for collaboration, networking, and educational initiatives. For more
information about the Alliance, visit www.woundcarestakeholders.org.

About PAWSIC

The Post Acute Wound & Skin Integrity Council (PAWSIC) is a 501(c)(6) non-profit
inter-professional organization committed to advancing a patient-centered, team-based approach in
post-acute care. We advocate for the integration of evidence-based skin and wound prevention and
management practices to improve patient outcomes in post-acute healthcare settings.

About Alliance of Wound Care Stakeholders


https://www.woundcarestakeholders.org/

PAWSIC

The Alliance of Wound Care Stakeholders is a nonprofit trade association representing clinical
and patient associations. Their mission is to promote evidence-based care and ensure access to
wound care products and services. The Alliance advocates on public policy issues impacting wound
care, focusing on coding, coverage, payment, and quality measures. Learn more at www.wound
care stakeholders.org.

For more information, please visit www.pawsic.org.
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